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SEA WIN, INC. RECALLS FROZEN HALF SHELL OYSTERS BECAUSE OF
POSSIBLE HEALTH RISK

Sea Win, Inc. of Los Angeles, CA is initiating a recall on 650 cases of Frozen Half Shell
Oysters, specifically KR 7 SP with harvest dates of 01/30/2024 and 02/04/2024 due to
the oysters possibly being affected by Norovirus. Consumption of this product may
include diarrhea, stomach cramps, nausea, vomiting, fever, and chills. Symptoms usually
appear 12 hours after eating contaminated shellfish, and can last two days.

Frozen Half Shell Oysters were distributed specifically in the city of Los Angeles and
Irvine, California to other wholesale distributors.

The Frozen Half Shell Oysters were packed in a white corrugated box with the [abel
stating Frozen Half Shell Oysters, Product of Korea, Pack 144 counts, with a shellfish tag
harvest dates of 01/30/24 and 02/04/24.

The recall was the result of California Depariment of Public Health's notification of multiple
illnesses related to the consumption of the 650 cases of Frozen Half Shell Oysters,
specifically KR 7 SP harvest dates of 01/30/2024 and 02/04/2024.

Consumers who have purchased Frozen Half Shell Oysters, specifically KR 7 SP harvest
dates of 01/30/2024 and 02/04/2024 are urged to return them to the place of purchase
for a full refund.




